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=  Refunds

Please note that as from 1* June 2015, Companies House will no longer give
refunds in respect of any documents filed unless the relevant receipt is
presented.

Please ensure therefore that receipts are kept safely until you are certain they
will no longer be required.

We take this opportunity to remind web account holders that receipts may be
downloaded and printed from the website.



